C NSW Department of

o1inerce
15th August 2006

Mr Norman Herferth
Director

Perle Pty Ltd

8/34 Park Road
NAREMBURN NSW 2065

Dear Mr. Herferth

Corporate Occupational Health & Safety Management Systems Accreditation

In reference to your organisation’s Corporate OHS Management System reviewed
on 15th August 2006.

I.am pleased to.advise that the Perle Pty Ltd Corporate OH&S Management
System has been accredited by the Department of Commerce as addressing the
requirements of the OHS Management Systems Guidelines 4™ Edition June 2004.

Should you require further information on this matter please telephone Ross
Livingston, Department of Commerce on (02) 9372 8863 or email
ross.livingston @ commerce.nsw.gov.au

Yours Sincerely

AZ/TJ%E

for Paul H
Group General Manager
Government Procurement Services



